St Edward High School Parent Connection Membership Form



Parent Connection is a great way to stay connected to your student and the school during the high school years. Meetings are at 7pm on the third Thursday of the month, are one hour long, and focus on the interests of students, families, staff, and school. Our focus is on finding ways to make the school an even better place for your students!

St Edward's Parent Connection is open to ALL Parents and Guardians of St. Edward students.

Get involved! Meet other parents! Share ideas! We need YOU!

What does Parent Connection do?	
Homecoming Decorations & Pep Rally Support	Used Uniform Collection & Sales
School Beautification (Fall / Spring)	SAVERS Fundraiser
Prom After Party and Financial Support	Dairy Queen Days
Staff Appreciation Graduation Reception	
Fundraising Staff Wish Lists Chap	perones for Pre & Post Prom
Staff Christmas Breakfast	Other Volunteering As Needed
Questions? Great Ideas? Contact Helen Bibler (630-945-5721/ hbibler@comcast.net)	
OR Lori Ann Pettey (630-272-1449 / lapettey@sbcglobal.net)	
Please detach and turn in the bottom of this form with your donation at fee days, or at our first meeting on August 18 at 7pm or to the school office. We welcome new members all year long!	

Member Name: _____ Address: Phone (s): _____ E-Mail Adress(es): Student Name(s) & Grade(s): _____ Annual Suggested Donation: \$20 ____

Want to Volunteer? Circle Where You'd Like to Help:

Uniform Closet School Decoration (Fall/Spring)

Homecoming Fundraising Graduation Reception
Spirit Wear Pre / Post Prom SAVERS

Grounds Beautification Staff Appreciation (Winter/Spring)